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RPA
WORKS NOTIFICATION

The Level 4 link bridge connecting the main hospital to 
Gloucester House is now open.
The pedestrian walkway connecting the main hospital to Gloucester House was successfully 
removed, reconfigured and reconstructed into position to enable large vehicles to pass 
through the campus.

While our builders continue to work on a range of civil and paving upgrades, 
staff, patients and visitors are advised to note the following:

•	 The Level 4 Gloucester House link bridge between the main hospital 
building and Gloucester House is now open

•	 Entry to the Level 4 link bridge from the main building includes stairs and 
is not wheelchair accessible

•	 Vehicle access to Lambie Dew Drive via Gloucester House Drive is via 
single-lane only

•	 Vehicle access to Gloucester House Drive via Lambie Dew Drive is closed

•	 Patients and visitors are advised to use the Level 5 Missenden Road 
drop‑off zone and enter via the main hospital entrance.

Best access to The Perioperative Unit, ICU and Gloucester House
Due to limited parking bays and expected congestion during peak times, patients and visitors are advised to use the Level 5 
Missenden Road drop-off zone and enter via the main hospital entrance.

Accessibility: For wheelchair access to Gloucester House please use the drop-off/pick up zone directly out the front of 
Gloucester House. For wheelchair access to the main hospital, please use the main hospital entrance.

The health, safety and wellbeing of staff, patients, neighbours and community is our highest priority. For any questions 
relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team:

Phone: (02) 9515 4685

email: SLHD-RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au

We’re excited to work with you as we bring improvements to RPA, and we thank you for your patience and cooperation 
while the redevelopment continues. The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team.

LEVEL 4 LINK BRIDGE

Works notice: Monday 17 July 2023
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